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Alumni Feedback 

 

Please take the time to complete the short online survey of your satisfaction of your chemistry 

experience at UCA. Such feedback has allowed us to continuously improve for decades and will 

help us in the future. 

  

Survey URL 

  

If you prefer a paper copy of the survey, please call (501) 450-3152 or write the address above, 

and one will be mailed to you. Your feedback would be most helpful and much appreciated. 

  

I’d like to also take this moment to invite you to update your personal summary on our alumni 

page. This alumni page was initiated and maintained by our dear friend and colleague, Jerry 

Manion, until he passed away in July 2014. His legacy lives on in people like you who were his 

students. We enjoy hearing about you and your life since you left UCA. 

 

https://uca.edu/web/forms/view.php?id=975
https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?view=cm&fs=1&tf=1&source=mailto&su=Chemistry+alumni+update&to=choffman@uca.edu
http://uca.edu/chemistry/alumni/
http://uca.edu/chemistry/alumni/

